DANSKE FILMINSTRUKTORER

Sydney Pollack

Mirage Enterprises
5555 Melrose Avenue
Los Angeles, CA 90038

Re. A follow up to the Danish Court Case.
Dear Sydney Pollack,

Thank you very much for the help you have recently given Frans Bauhaus, Danish
film director.

When you were in Denmark for the court case you met Hans Kristian Pedersen, a very
devoted distributor and close friend of both excellent films, their correct distribution
and of our association.

In the field of distribution he has been taking out cases for several years, paid for
them and carried them through with the most admirable zeal.

As you will understand from his enclosed letter he needs your consent and mandate in
order to follow up what was already obtained when you were here. (Television
stations in our Nordic countries behave much better these days, the audience in
Denmark now understand and take an interest in pan-scan and letter box and amongst
law experts in even a wider space the verdict we had is both known and much
admired.)

We recommend that you let this happen. Hans Kristian has the most surprising
understanding of law and has so far accomplished what noone else could have done.

Hope everything is great at your end.

Sincerely yours
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bbe Preisler

Secr. General
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